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AVL Transition Project  

Telstra have indicated that they will be decommissioning the current 3G mobile 
network, which will have an impact on a number of AVL units throughout the state. 
 
DFES Plant and Equipment branch will be undertaking a project to transition existing 
3G AVL units to 4G compatible units across the state. 
 
During the AVL transition process DFES will be engaging technicians to undertake 
hardware changes throughout the state with the intention to minimize the impact on 
operational requirements. 
 
DFES Plant and Equipment branch will contact affected regions directly in support of 
this project. 

For more information, please contact Felix McQuistan, District Officer, Fleet 
Programs Coordinator  on 0427 282 334 or Email; felix.mcquistan@dfes.wa.gov.au 
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